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Dear Families,  

 

Hope you are having a lovely week. 

 

Thank you for your kind donations of cakes, biscuits and 

fruits for our Coronation picnic.   The children had an 

amazing day on Friday 5th May to celebrate the 

Coronation of King Charles III.  
 

“I had a very good day today and it was very fun. I had cakes 

and biscuits and lots of fruit juice.  I wish everyday was like 

this”. Lily F 

 

 “We played games, there was music and my friends danced 

but I didn't”. Jack 
 

“The day was very good and we played party games”. 

Joseph 

 

“The day was really fun and I really liked when Mr Russ did 

games with us”. Eli 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 



 

 

Our Learning 

 

Maths -  We have started our time unit. The children have 

been learning to tell the time using a 24 hour clock and 

find the duration of events.  In our KIRFs we are learning 

the 4 times table multiplication and division facts.  

 

English 

 

We are continuing reading ‘The Pebble in my Pocket’. 

This week we used drama, freeze frame technique to 

imagine what it was like 300, 155, 67 and 65 million years 

ago. Then we  created a fact file about dragonflies.   



Science     
 

The children had lots of fun and enjoyed inventing, creating and making magnet 

games. Some ideas included magnetic football and a magnet fishing game.   

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 



 

History 

 

We are continuing to learn local history. This week the 

children were learning research skills and had the option 

to work with a partner or work individually using 

chromebooks and books to research local listed buildings 

or structures. Many children chose to research the 

Guildhall in Kingston, others chose St Mary’s the Virgin 

Church.  

 

 

Reminders 

 

PE - Tuesdays and Thursdays    

 

Please come and speak to us or email if you have any 

questions or queries. We can be contacted by email on 

fox@stmarys.rbksch.org 

 

Mrs Powell, Mrs Prior & Mrs Fouracre  

 


